LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS-GUN SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT

On November, 2020, I accepted an offer to head the Gun Safety Committee. A meeting was convened on November 14. Our present active members are Carolyn Kolb, Elizabeth Major, Mary Louise Winter, Vivian Faircloth and myself.

We discussed possible emphases for the coming year. Possible areas of research and action were Gun Locks, Domestic Abuse and Gun Suicide. After some discussion, we decided to examine Gun Suicide. The general consensus was that this will be an important issue with a broad appeal to our community and thus give us our best chance to have a successful experience.

Our next meeting will be January 27, 2021 at 2 P.M.